
GREATER LON.DONALITHOP,:FTY 
Development, Enterprise and Environment 

Christopher Heather 
Development Control Planning Services 
London Borough of  Camden 
Town Hall 
Argyle Street 
London 
VIC1H 8ND 

Dear Christopher, 

Ow ref: D&P/3189/CK01 
You, ref: 2013/2934/p 
Date: 02 July 2013 

I refer to your letter received on consulting the Mayor of London on the above planning 
application, which is referable under of the Schedule to the Order 2000. I have assessed the details of  the application and have concluded that the proposal does not raise any new strategic planning 
issues 

Therefore, under article 5(2) of  the above Order the Mayor of  London does not need to be 
consulted further on this application. Your Council may, therefore, proceed to determine the 
application without further reference to the GLA. I will be grateful, however, if you would send me a copy of  any decision notice and section 106 agreement. 


